
 

 

 
 
 

Special Non-CE Event 
for Licensed Advanced Practice Clinicians 

 

Thursday, March 29 2:00-4:00pm 
 

Stoweflake Mountain Resort    Stowe, Vermont 

  

How often do you ask, "In the past 12 months, have you ever forgotten to take your pill?" In a 
study of over 4,500 women around the world, including 500 American women aged 21–29 years 
who take a daily birth control pill, 82% of American women reported forgetting to take it at least 
once in the past 12 months.  
 
Join us for a hands-on workshop that will teach you the skills needed for proper IUD insertion and 
removal. This skills-based clinical training is being presented by Bayer, the manufacturer of 
Kyleena®. It is offered for licensed advanced practice clinicians and physicians only.  
  
There is no fee for this workshop, however pre-registration is required and attendance 
limited to 40 participants.   
 

To register for the non-CE event, [click here] 
 

For full prescribing information, go to kyleena-us.com  
 

Disclaimer: This non-CE event is ineligible to receive continuing education credit and  
is not considered part of the VNPA’s accredited educational activity: 2018 Annual 
Conference. Promotion of a commercial product or service outside the commercial 

session’s meeting room or exhibit area is prohibited.  

For more information: 
 

Julie Basol, VNPA Conference Director 
802 598 7424  ~  JNB@gmavt.net 

Hosted by:  

https://goo.gl/forms/h1aqJE3h7Cit79Yj1
http://www.kyleena-us.com
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